
 

 

 

 

Friday 22nd January 2021 

Dear Parents/Carers, 

We have been reviewing our remote learning provision offer and discussing ways we can make things even easier 

for our families and children to access learning at home.  There is a possibility that closure may extend after half 

term and we are always striving to support you as much as possible at home.  You are doing an amazing job and the 

work being completed via class dojo is really impressive.  Thank you! 

We would now like the children to complete their home learning work in a school exercise book. This will support 

them to continue to build upon expectations set in Autumn 2, allow uploaded work to be clearly seen by teachers 

and allow us to keep and fully assess work upon schools re-opening. 

The children also use lots of support prompts in school to support their learning and although these are available via 

the school website, we thought it would be helpful to produce these for you. The packs include things like 100 

squares for maths; word lists for writing, phonics mats and many more useful supports. 

If your child is on the special needs register Mrs. Pye will also be providing your child’s individual support pack on 
loan for the period of lockdown. 

We hope these resources will support you at home and allow you to juggle all of your other many responsibilities. 

Now this is where WE NEED YOU.  The packs are too bulky and expensive to send so we need you to collect them. 

Collection will be organised as follows. 

Please do your very best to collect your packs at the correct time. If your child has permission from school to walk 

home alone they may collect their own pack at the appropriate time. 

Class Day Time  Gate  

Y6  Elm Tuesday 26th  1pm  

 

 

 

Glapton Lane Nursery 

Pedestrian Gate  

Y6  Birch 1.30pm 

Y5  Hazel 2.00pm 

Y5  Cherry 2.30pm  

Y4  Rowan Wednesday 27th 1pm 

Y4  Alder 1.30pm 

Y3  Sycamore  2.00pm 

Y3  Oak  2.30pm  

Reception Thursday 28th 10.00am 

Reception 11.00am 

Y2  Chestnut  1pm 

Y2  Beech 1.30pm 

Y1  Willow 2.00pm 

Y1  Juniper 2.30pm  

 

We really look forward to seeing you next week. 

Please wear a face covering and wait patiently, socially distanced, from other families.  Please be aware that staff 

will just be able to say a quick hello rather than have a conversation due to COVID restrictions. 

Thank you for your ongoing support  

Yours sincerely, 

 

 

 

Mrs. C Hurst BA (Hons) PGCE NPQH NLE  

Headteacher 


